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Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:  08-02-14            Date:
08/22/2014
Subject: Are You Going to the
Convention?                              
-------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------
 

If you are going to the USSVI Convention (San Francisco)
please let the Base Commander, Howard Doyle, know right
away. We’re trying to arrange a dinner together while at the
Convention.
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